

PHYSICAL ADDRESS:

14411 COUNTY ROAD 1134 TYLER, TX 75709 OFFICE: 903-586-9301 MAILING ADDRESS:

PO BOX 4695 TYLER, TX 75712 FAX: 903-526-4238

Announcement: November 29, 2023

THE DEAN WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION'S BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING SCHEDULED FOR TUESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2023, @ 6:15 PM IS CANCELLED. THIS MEETING WILL NOT BE RESCHEDULED. MEETINGS WILL RESUME IN FEBRUARY 2024.

Thank you,

Diane Rowe

Office Manager, Dean WSC

Public Water Supply Number 2120009

Roger Goodsell, Board President

Shiela Hartsfield, Secretary/Treasurer